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Forest Checkpoints 

 
Minor forest product checkpoints will be staffed across the Plumas National Forest from mid-November 

through mid-December.  Minor forest products include Christmas trees, firewood, post & poles, and other 

assorted forest materials.  The checkpoints will be staffed by Forest Service personnel with assistance from 

various other county and state agencies including the California Highway Patrol and Dept. of Fish & Game.  

The objective of the checkpoints and other patrolling efforts is to enforce various rules and regulations 

regarding forest product removal.  
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